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Statement by the Federal Democratic Republic of Ethiopia on the Universal Periodic Review of the Republic of Estonia 
Madam President,  

Ethiopia welcomes the delegation of Estonia to the UPR Working Group and thanks it for the presentation of its national report. 

We note with satisfaction several measures taken in the protection and fulfillment of human rights in Estonia. Among others, forming a national human rights institution, ratifying the Paris Climate Agreement, and establishment of an accessibility task force are worth noting. 
Activities in mainstreaming gender together with a parity at the cabinet and a woman as the Premier, the setting up of a virtual gender equality competence center, and the reform towards family-based systems of alternative care over institutions, are remarkable. 

Ethiopia wishes to recommend Estonia:

1. Address the challenges associated to non-compliance with accessibility requirements. And; 

2. Step up efforts to increase women participation in parliament and other decision-making positions.

We wish Estonia a successful review. 

I thank you

